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C ONGRATULATIONS,
Graduates:

j

Congratulations to all graduates of York 
University who will be receiving their degrees 
through the Fall Convocation ceremonies held 
this Saturday, November 1, in one of three events 
that day in the Main Gymnasium, Tait McKenzie 
Physical Education Centre.
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Thanks for the contribution you made to York 
while you were here, and best wishes from the 
Office of Student Affairs to all of you for success 
in the future. J
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i**** Pictured above are students who participated 
in a flag-raising ceremony co-sponsored by the 
Association for Baha'i Studies students and the 
Office of Student Affairs. At noon on October 24 
(U N. Day), students, staff and faculty of York 
gathered beside the flagpole in front of the Ross 
Building to re-affirm the values of the United 
Nations Organization and its role in promoting 
world peace. This year, 1986, has been declared 
the International Year of Peace and marks the 
41st anniversary of the U N.

-ç\\e

■X'pe

lÆÈKir .

Amm A m:
1

i®i m m

nge
—

International Speakers’

ureau A ND

T RANSLATION B UREAU

B
up to two spates may re maue 

available to students with high 
academic standing in science or the 
liberal arts. Tuition scholarships 
will be paid by York University 
(Canada). All other expenses are to 
be borne by the student.

The Office of Student Affairs is currently 
establishing a “Speakers’ Bureau” and “Translation 
Bureau”. The objective of both programs is to 
provide York University’s foreign students with the 
opportunity to integrate with members of the local 
community. The time involved is not great; the 
experience can be highly satisfying and fun too.

experience a new aspect of Canadian Society while 
sharing aspects of their own culture.

THE TRANSLATION BUREAU: Volunteers 
will provide a service, either written or oral, 
translating from their language or dialect to English, 
or vice versa. This opportunity offers firsthand 
experience that may be useful in career positions.

For further details, please contact 
the Office of Student Affairs.

THE SPEAKERS’ BUREAU: Volunteers will 
speak at local public schools, teaching Canadians 
about life in their country. This outreach program 
offers York’s foreign students the chance to
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Application deadline: 

Friday, December 12, 1986
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Students who are interested in participating are 
asked to register at the Office of Student Affairs, 
124 Central Square.
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